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The DeLand Naval Air Station Museum Volunteers are excited to announce 
that they will be deconstructing  their existing Annex Building at 1050 Airport 
Terminal Road, recycling the existing steel frame and reconstructing the 
building inside the DeLand Naval Air Station Museum     
Complex located at 910 Biscayne Boulevard/DeLand Municipal Airport.  New 
ADA Public Restrooms will also be constructed. 
 
Volunteers from age 18 to 94 have been assisting with packing and storing 

vintage memorabilia and preparing the building for the recycle project.    
 
Current Community Sponsors assisting with the project are The City of        
DeLand, Ronald N. Herman Family, All Quality Products & Millshop, Rotary 
Club of DeLand/Titcomb Family in Memory of Ellwood Titcomb, DNAS Museum 
First President, DeLand Breakfast Rotary Club, Chris Stubbs Family In Memory 
of WWII Commander Harry K. Stubbs, Doug & Sarah Lantier & Marty Torbett 
Family & Friends In Memory of WWII DeLand Flightline Chief Kenneth        
Torbett, Tom Bechtol, Bechtol Engineering & Persimmon Hollow Women’s 
Club.  The project will be completed with as much Volunteer and in-kind     
services as possible.   New Sponsors, Community Partners and Volunteers are 
needed and invited to join the efforts to enhance the educational programs 
and displays of the DNAS Museum for future generations.  Individual            
donations in honor of a Veteran or family member will be displayed on public 
signage when the project is completed.  

JOIN OUR EFFORTS TO PRESERVE OUR HISTORY FOR THE FUTURE! 



 Display Cases/Manikins 

 PA Sound System 

 Video Screen & Equipment 

 Chairs & Tables 

 Office Equipment 

 Kitchen Appliances 

 Internal & External Signage 

 Landscaping/Trees/Citrus Trees 

 

 

 

 
Call Scott Storz For Info:  

(386) 822-2809 
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WWII Veteran Gene Storz, 
Age 94, serves as a Tour 
Guide.  He often has great 
conversations with other 
WWII Veterans who tour 
the museum complex. 

 

   
 

Returning to its roots, main features of the 2018 DFWW will be the Skydive Boogie and Down-
town DeLand Block Party.  Sponsors and prizes needed.  Contact Libby Molesky at CPS for more 
information.   LMolesky@cpsworld.com or (386)736-3862 . 

Please join Complete Parachute 
Solutions in honoring our        
nation’s veterans by supporting 
the 11th Annual Defending  
Freedom Warrior Weekend. The 
event is to demonstrate our   
support and gratitude to         
Veterans of the Armed Forces 
who have made tremendous   
sacrifices while defending our 
nation’s freedom.  
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 We recently checked to see 
how Isaiah Carlton was doing 
in his new assignment at Ft. 
Rucker.  He sent us this great 
photo and advised that         
everything is going well. 

He is currently almost through 
the Basic Officer Leadership 
Course which will be completed 
in March.  He will then move on 
to the Survival Evasion          
Resistance and Escape (SERE) 
school that will last for 21 
days. 

After SERE, he will enter    
Common Core training which 
covered the fundamentals of 
rotary aviation.  He will train in 
a basic airframe like the Lokota 
or the TH-67 trainers to learn 
helicopter flight.  From there 
he will spend approximately 22 
weeks in advanced aircraft. 

BEST OF LUCK ISAIAH !!  WE 
ARE ALL SO PROUD OF YOU !! 

Zachary R. Tyler graduated February 
9th, 2017 as an E-3 (Seaman) from 
Navy Boot Camp   located at  Naval 
Station (NAVSTA) Great Lakes and 
R e c r u i t  T r a i n i n g  C o m m a n d 
(RTC)  Great Lakes, IL.  He will     
continue training at Goose Creek   

Naval Station in South Carolina to work as a       
Nuclear ET (electronics technician).  He is the son 
of Eric and Leslie Tyler.  Leslie has served in the 
National Guard for 26 years.  We are proud of 
Zachary and wish him the best of luck as he serves 
our country. 
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 The Men’s Club at Victoria Gardens 
1001 Clubhouse Dr. 

DeLand, FL  32724 

 

PRESS RELEASE:   February 28, 2018 
 

Patriotic Art Contest for Volusia High School Students Underway 
 
For More Information Contact:   
Dennis Dickerson, President, Victoria Gardens Men’s Club, dennisdickerson2@msn.com  619 841 8105 
 
The Victoria Gardens Men’s Club is proud to sponsor the 2018 Patriotic Art Contest for high school   
students in Volusia County.  The purpose of the contest is to encourage young adults in high school to 
show their love, respect and devotion for the United States of America and, especially, for its  military 
forces who serve around the world to defend liberty and defeat those who would do us harm.   
 

Contest prizes are sponsored by several organizations:   
 The Victoria Gardens Men’s Club will present a $200 Grand Prize to the artist who wins Best of 

Show 

 The DeLand Naval Air Station Museum will present a $100 prize for art with a naval aviation 
theme. 

 The Daytona Area Council Navy League will present a $100 prize for art that captures the spirit 
of the Coast Guard’s motto – Semper paratus (Always prepared).   

 The Colonel Arthur Erwin Chapter Daughters of the American Revolution will present a gift of 
historic puzzles of an oil painting by J. L. G. Ferris, for an artwork on the theme of “Writing the 
Declaration of Independence.”   

 
Additional prize categories may be announced as more sponsors step forward.  Additionally, the      
Victoria Gardens Men’s Club will award honorable mention ribbons to noteworthy artwork. 
 
Students may be in a public, charter, or denominational high school.  Home schooled students are also 
eligible to participate.  Each high school is limited to four artworks that may be submitted for          
consideration and the process to determine the four submittals is at the discretion of each high 
school.  By April 2, 2018, each high school must submit a list of students whose art work is being       
recommended for consideration.  Home school students must register their artwork by April 2nd.   
 

Artwork must be submitted on Saturday, April 7, 2018, between 10 am and 11 am to the         

Victoria Gardens Men’s Club which will also be the day for judging and award presentations.             
Student artists will be required to register their artwork when submitted and acknowledge receiving 
the contest rules.    Information and rules concerning the contest may be found at the following    
website:  http://www.myvictoriapark.com/std.php?lID=100603230 
 
Use the following email address to register artwork, inquire about the contest or obtain additional 
information:  dennisdickerson2@msn.com 

mailto:dennisdickerson2@msn.com
http://www.myvictoriapark.com/std.php?lID=100603230
mailto:dennisdickerson2@msn.com
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 ____(I can’t actively participate but join as a SUPPORTING MEMBER)  
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